
SMOKING………….YOUR CONSIDERATION IS REQUESTED 

 

Medical authorities have determined that both smoking and second hand smoke 

exposure can cause significant illness and disease. 

Our building is designed to be compact and our living areas are in close 

proximity to our neighbors.  

Our lanai’s are not sealed, and the air current can flow directly from one lanai to 

another without much breeze needed. 

The board receives many complaints of second hand smoke interfering with the 

enjoyment and safe use of lanai space. 

The board asks you help in eliminating the use of tobacco products on the lanai’s 

and other common spaces that could contribute to the production of second 

hand smoke. 

If we all work together on this and are sensitive to others we can continue to 

have an enjoyable living experience at Princeton Place 5.   


